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KINA`OLE AWARDS HONORS
MoHS SUPPORTERS

Principal James Sunday tours the Radford High School
Band Room.

ALOHA `OE, ALOHA STADIUM
On February 25, 2023, thousands paid tribute to
Aloha Stadium, which will eventually be replaced
with a new stadium complex. Attendees toured the
stadium, viewed memorabilia, took photos with past
and present athletes, and enjoyed music, games,
and food from different food truck vendors.

Governor Josh Green released $350 million for
construction of the new stadium. Senator Wakai has
been a strong proponent of a new stadium complex
and believes that the money could build a 20,000
seat stadium.

Governor Josh Green recently released over $54
million for Capital Improvement Projects, which
included giving Radford High School $3.2 million
to finance the design and construction to
renovate the band training room and $1.7 million
to renovate the school's cafeteria. 

FUNDS RELEASED FOR RADFORD HIGH
SCHOOL  RENOVATIONS

Moanalua High School celebrated its 50th
Anniversary on February 23, 2023 with an
event sponsored by the PTSA. The "Menehune
Kina`ole Award" was established to express
gratitude to community supporters and
friends of Moanalua High School. This year's
honorees were Michael Gangloff, Jacqueline
Heupal, and Raynor Minami. 

L-R: Sen. Wakai, MoHS Principal Robin Martin, Rep.
Ichiyama, Raynor Minami, and Rep. Aiu. 


